Fiala, Eugenia J.

From:

Luhrman, Earline K.

Sent:

Tuesday, February 12, 2008 7:18 AM

#070948 02/28/08

To:

Fiala, Eugenia J.

Subject:

FW: CBB membership

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status:

Purple

FYI. Thanks, Earline

From: Anita Spring [mailto:cbbgainesville@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2008 10:00 PM

To: beth jordan; earline luhrman; vivian.filer@cox.net; 'Dorothy Field'; 'Charles Woods'; cwoods@ufl.edu; 'Gayle

Phelan': ccsmith@gru.net; rhoward182@gmail.com; Luhrman, Earline K.; samiwami@ufl.edu

Subject: Re: CBB membership

Dear Beth

We will miss you and your expertise. Thanks for your service.

Ania

beth jordan <bethplants@yahoo.com> wrote:

Dear Board Members:

Although I have enjoyed my service to the board, I find it necessary to resign at this time. My business is taking up all of my time, and I don't think I can give the CBB the attention it deserves.

It's been a real pleasure to get to know all of you and I am confident that the board will continue to be an asset to all the citizens of Alachua County.

Regretfully,

Beth Jordan

Looking for last minute shopping deals? Find them fast with Yahoo! Search.

Be a better friend, newshound, and know-it-all with Yahoo! Mobile. Try it now.